
To: Prospective Offerors                              Date: October 4th, 2022

From: Jeffrey Just, Issuing Officer 
Iowa Department of Administrative Services-Central Procurement  
Phone 515-330-8702; e-mail: construction.procurement@iowa.gov
RE: Addendum No. 2, to Design RFP930200-01 ICIW Unit 9 Chiller Replacement

The following additions, changes, and clarifications are hereby made by this 
Addendum.

Addition to original scope:

1) Provide pricing as an “add alternate” to the base bid for design of replacement chilled water coil 
in the existing air handler to accommodate change from ethylene glycol to propylene glycol. 

Questions:

1)  During the pre-proposal meeting, it was mentioned that the facility would like to switch from 
ethylene to propylene glycol.  The switch would require analysis of the existing chilled water 
coil and potentially replacing the coil.  Is the analysis to be included in the scope of work?  If it is 
determined the chilled water coil needs replacement, would that design be negotiated during the 
project?

Additional Information:

1) Revise RFP Project to include Alternate #1 – Size and Design Chilled Water Coil in Existing Air 
Handler to Accommodate Change in Water Treatment From Ethylene Glycol (Existing) to 
Propylene Glycol.  

Attachments:

1) No items

Please acknowledge the Addendum #2 in your proposals. Thank You

End of Addendum
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